
  
  

  

The Parents, Teachers and Friends Association at Bollinbrook are a registered charity who work hard 

to try and raise funds to support the school in providing additional resources for the children.  We 

have 3 main committee members: Sarah Cassie (Chair), Emma Hopkins (Secretary) and Karen 

Dyckhoff (Treasurer), but many of the parents help to support us in our activities – anything from 

baking cakes to manning a stall at an event! 

 

We also run and support fun activities for the children in school to help make their time at 

Bollinbrook a happy and memorable one. 

 

We have funded reading books, competition prizes and the welcome teddies for the new intake into 

Early Years.  We have also helped to fund Christmas events for the children, educational activities to 

support their learning and provided gifts and cakes for school leavers. 

 

The Covid pandemic has meant we have been largely unable to run fundraising events as we have in 

the past, and as restrictions are eased, we look forward to starting things up again in earnest.  We 

are always on the look-out for people to join us or help support our fundraising.  There are many 

ways that you can do this – here are some of them: 

 

             

                                    Join our Facebook page: Bollinbrook PTFA Parents/Carers 

                                    We post useful information for parents as well as details of events and    

                                    fundraisers.  If you can support us in any way it is always much appreciated! 

 

                 

                                    Visit www.yourschoollottery.co.uk and search for Bollinbrook C of E 

                                    Join our school lottery and be in with a chance to win a guaranteed weekly prize, 

                                    or the £25k jackpot. Tickets cost just £1 per week and you can have as many as  

                                    you like! 

 

 

                                    Download the easyfundraising app and choose Friends of Bollinbrook CoE 

                                    Primary School as your cause.  Turn your everyday shopping into free donations 

                                    for our school with over 4,000 retailers to choose from! 

 

 

                                    Donate your unwanted textiles to our Rag Bag Textile Bank in school 

                                    Find our Rag Bag bank behind the school office at the top of the car park.  

                                    We can take wearable clothing, paired shoes, handbags and belts. The PTFA get 

                                    paid for every kilogram donated, every time the bank gets emptied! 

 

 

 

If you have any fundraising ideas or would like to support us on future events, please contact our 

PTFA Chair, Sarah Cassie at fobchair@gmail.com 

http://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/

